LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY
ALBERTA

June 17", 2011

Lindsey Metheral, Program Coordinator
Agrium Inc.

13131 Lake Fraser Drive SE

Calgary, Alberta T2J 7E8

Dear Ms. Metheral

I write to offer congratulations on your recent receipt of the 2011 Alberta Emerald Award
in the Education: Non-Formal category. I was pleased to see Agrium’s ‘Caring for our
Watersheds (CFW)’ program win such a prestigious award earlier this month.

I am aware of the project and its importance, highlighted when I was asked to sit on the
judging panel for the 'Caring for our Watersheds' Proposal Competition back on May 1*.
I left that event with a greater knowledge and respect for the work Agrium has done in
this area. It appears others have also recognized this wonderful project and the potential
that it possesses.

Please accept my personal congratulations once again and best wishes in all your future

endeavours.

Sincerely,

Qm

Teresa Woo-Paw, MLA
Calgary-Mackay Constituency
Parliamentary Assistant to the Minister of Employment and Immigration
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